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All Saints CE First School 
School Lane, Church Leigh. ST10 4SR 

T: 01889 502289                                                                                                    

https://www.allsaints.school/                                                                        

19th July 2024 Newsletter 

 

Schools Out For Summer! 
We have come to the end of this academic year and as 

usual it has been an extremely busy one, we’d like to 

thank all of our parents, carers, grandparents and other 

members of our community for all of their support this year.  

 

School Classrooms 
We’ve had a bit of a move around with two classes ready 

for September; Ladybirds (Preschool) will be moving into 

the hall, Miss Kate and Miss Martha have worked their 

magic to create a welcoming space. 

Dragonflies will move into the old preschool room, this will 

give a better learning space for the older children and   

Mr Lee is working hard on setting this up for the new year. 

 

With these room changes the following drop off/pick up 

points for the children will be in place from September: 

Drop Off: 

Old Front Door: Dragonflies to line up outside this door 

every morning. 

Main Door: Bumblebees, Butterflies & Caterpillars will enter 

via this door please. 

Hall Door: Ladybirds to enter via this door from 9.00am. 

 

Pick Up: (Please pick up younger children first if you have 

more than one child in school) 

Old Front Door: Dragonflies. 

Main Door: Bumblebees. 

Early Years Playground: Butterflies & Caterpillars 

Ladybirds:   

Main Door: Lunchtime pick up 

Hall Door:    3.00pm pick up 

 

Before and After School Clubs: 

Drop off and Pick up at the main door 

 

 Term Dates                         
 Monday 2nd September – Inset 

Day  

 Tuesday 3rd September – Inset 

Day 

 Wednesday 4th September – 

School Reopens to pupils 

 Friday 6th September – School 

photographers – individual & 

sibling photos. 

Family photos from 2.30pm 

(Please email the school office 

to confirm attendance) 

 Thursday 19th September – Rev 

Jo Worship 

 Friday 20th September – 

Afternoon Tea Caterpillars and 

Butterflies with a guest 

 Friday 20th September – Influenz 

Vaccines for R – Y4 

 Thursday 3rd October – Harvest 

Lunch for pupils 

Harvest Festival in church @ 

1.30pm – all welcome 

 Thursday 17th October – Rev Jo 

Worship 

 Friday 25th October – Last day 

of half term 

 Monday 4th November – School 

reopens 

 Tuesday 19th November – 

Scholastic Book Fair on site for 

1 week 

 Thursday 12th December – 

Pantomime trip for Years 1 – 4 

 Friday 20th December – last 

day of term. 



   

  Page 2 of 2 

   
 

 

 

 

Staffing 
Sadly Mrs Brookes will not be able to return at the start of 

the new academic year as she’s continuing her treatment 

therefore Mrs Poole will continue to cover the Bumblebees 

class for the Autumn Term.   

 

School Lunches 
We have a new catering provider from September: 

Edwards and Ward, a new menu will be in place and a 

copy of this is provided.  There is also a new snack menu 

which will be sent out to parents of Years 1 – 4 children 

along with the online ordering form. 

 

Schools Remissions & Charging Policy 
The schools charging policies have been reviewed by the 

Governing Board and a copy of this is available on the 

school website. Unfortunately due to rising costs across all 

areas we have had to make some increases. 

A brief overview of updated costs are as follows: 

School Meals: Pupil Meals  £3.00 

                         Adult Meals £4.00 

                  

Breakfast Club:                    £5.30 

After School: 

Short Stay <15mins              £2.10 

Session After Exc Club        £5.30 

4.30pm Pick Up                   £9.15 

5.00pm Pick Up                   £9.75 

 

Preschool: 

Full Day inc Lunch               £45.00 

Half Day                                £23.50 

Lunch                                    £ 2.65 

 

 

PE Days 
PE Days for September are as follows: 

 

Caterpillars & Butterflies – Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

Bumblebees & Dragonflies – Tuesday and Friday 

        
Your child/ren can come to school in their PE kits on those days. 

 

 

School Money 
A polite request to all parents/carers 

to ensure that all outstanding 

amounts showing on their childs’ 

school money are cleared by the 

end of term. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy your summer break! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you visit a beach over the 

summer holidays it would 

be great if your child/ren 

could bring back to school  

one large, smooth, 

rounded stone each for a 

proposed art project that 

we hope to start early in 

September - thank you!  


